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(and parents, too) 

BAT Bulletin  
Winter 2021—2022 

NEWS FROM HERE AND ABOUT... 

New TRIVIA section 

Last Bat Bulletin’s trivia question (without using the Winona website):  

If Intermediate is known as “Camp IX”, what building is “Camp VII”?   Answer: Dining Hall 

This month’s trivia question:  What is Jeremy’s (aka Dougg, our Maintenance Director) middle name? 

The McGinn family enjoyed a 
great weekend in NYC 
celebrating the sights and 
sounds of the holidays. 
Audoen (Junior Winona) and 
Charlotte (Inty, Wyo) 

The McGinn Family enjoyed a 
great weekend in NYC 
celebrating the sights and 
sounds of the holidays.  

Audeon (Junior Winona) and 
Charlotte (Inty Wyo). 

 

George Ferron shown 

getting his COVID 

vaccine in his Winona 

shirt.  Way to go! 

 

Senior fun October 
weekend with Charlie 
Hamilton, Nuer Bol Rik, 
Frank Sherlock & Ben 
Lemieux in New 
Hampshire. 

Hard to believe 2022 is here 
and another summer on the 
shores of Moose Pond is just 
around the corner.  Winona staff 
are already planning for our 
upcoming season.  We hope to 
see you in ‘22! 



Congratulations to these campers enrolled since the last BAT Bulletin.  
They are guaranteed a spot for next season! 

Senior Mountain Trippers. 

Fun memories from summer 2021! 

Blake Alexander-Pletzke  Sebastian Gonzales Urista  Jaak Rannik  

Curtis Allen  Fer Girault de la Rosa  Victor Rannik  

James Amis  Dain Gutmann  Brody Reece  

Bennett Ash  Elliot Gutmann  Gavin Reece  

Leo Athanasiou  Sam Hale  Greyson Remey  

Clement Azais  Alder Hall  James Richards  

Tristan Baker  Carter Hammond  Bryce Roberts  

James Bautista-Turpin  Dylan Henwood   Roberts  

Juan Bosco Bergaz Izquierdo  Cooper Holton  Federico Schad Imbert  

Aiden Bevin  Aidan Judge  Frank Sherlock  

Kondey Bol  Wojtek Kapinski  Hugh Sherlock  

Nicholas Brion  CJ Kaplan  Connor Sims  

Jacob Brion  Carson Kaplan  Henry Sloss  

Lucas Brion  Nolan Kelly-Williams  Zeke Soderstrom  

Liam Colgan  James Kirby  Max Soderstrom  

Michael Covington  Will Kirby  Max Sokolowski  

Tristan Crosbie  Liam Kirby  Christian Sonne  

Sebastien Crosbie  Will Kirkham  Leif Sonne  

Eli Danforth  Connor Kirkham  Matthew Sonne  

Cesar de Meeus d'Argenteuil  Lucas Lapin  Dom Staunton  

Briggs Demangone  Will Lawson  Finn Stevenson  

Geo Demeter  Ben Lemieux  Manuel Suarez-Inclan  

John Denny  Henry Ling-Skeele  Eddie Sumner  

Gray Devine  Renzo Martinez  Alastair Thompson  

Miles Dinger  Liam Mayberry  Richard Thune  

Elias Drake  Kurt Mueller  Grantley Totherow  

Nathanael Drake  Kilian Muller  Liam Trickett  

Jack Drechsler  Jack Nally  Daniel Tsui  

Carsten Drury  Sam Nally  Lucas Tsui  

Gus Ebmeyer  Gabe Newbold  Warner Vanderweil  

Max Fabbricante  Peter Parizhsky  Lorenzo Vannoni  

George Ferron  Victor Peney  Lucas Vannoni  

Conrad Fiedler  Tino Perez Colmenar  Vincent Vincent  

Cavan Finnerty  Dhiren Perle  Rhys Williams  

Henry Garrels  Dylan Pierce  Flynn Williams  

James Gasperini  Graham Piper  Westy Willis  

Thomas Gasperini  Jaime Piramoon  Shea Wolinetz  

Wesley Gibbons  John Proulx  Jordan Woodfield  

Santiago Gonzales Urista  Noah Puchalski  Ronan Zweifler  

Junior Sturdley Cup with Coach. 



Banana Split Night! One of our favorite events 
of the summer. 

 

Thibaut Azais       3 years      Dashiell Lamphier 6 years 
 FRANCE         NEW YORK         
Kekoa Brown     11 years      Gunnar Lundin  6 years  
 HAWAII         RHODE ISLAND 
Matthew Coronado-Cantor 4 years         Nathan Monchik 7 years 
 FLORIDA         CONNECTICUT 
Griffin Duigan       5 years      Michael Parizhsky 2 years 
 MAINE          NEW YORK 
Jack Garcia       6 years      Rowan Pedraza  7 years 
 NEW YORK         NEW YORK 
Ryan Hays       8 years      Jaime Ruigomez  5 years 
 ARIZONA         SPAIN 
Willem “Teke” Helms      6 Years      Thomas Vanden Berghe 6 years 
 MARYLAND         BELGIUM   
        
  
       Logan Wilson 2 years 

VERMONT 

 

 

*Stay tuned...a few more names will be added soon (after finalizing paperwork). 

Representing their home states and countries, with a combined total of 84 years on the shores, 

we are pleased to announce the young men accepted to Winona’s 2022 CIT program: 

More fun memories from summer 2021! 

Junior riflery - one of Winona’s most popular 
activities. 

Intermediate’s Pizza Panda Sunday Service was 
great fun! Some of the best times at camp is just hanging 

out with our friends. 



Aunt Christina 
Kirkwood says, 
“During school 
arrival I found Junior 
camper Veylan 
Srinivasan showing 
his camp pride!” 

This is awesome. 

 

 

Send Winona your 
photos of wearing 
campies at school, 
home or travel, and 
we will share the 
photo in our next 
BAT Bulletin. 

 

 Uncle Spencer and Aunt Laura 

SUDOKU 

Winter has arrived at Winona! 

We are thinking of all our 
campers and staff as we start 
the new year.  Stay safe, be 
healthy and have fun until we 
see you at camp! 

Check Winona’s Instagram and/or Facebook page on January 7th for link to pop-up store. 


